
From: CAB MALMSTROM ARCHIVES 
Sent: Wednesday 16 November 2016 18:13 
To: CAB MALMSTROM ARCHIVES 
Subject: FW: Meet next week 
Attachments: excel visitors_access to EC buildings à partir d'octobre 2015.xlsx 

From:  (CAB-MALMSTROM)  
Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2016 5:06 PM 
To: 'Michael Quigley' 
Subject: RE: Meet next week 

Please fill in the enclosed visitors' form with the European date format, i.e. DD/MM/YEAR. No 
access to our parking facilities will be granted. Thanks. 

Best, 

Johan  

From: Michael Quigley [ @ppionline.org]  
Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2016 4:36 PM 
To:  (CAB-MALMSTROM) 
Subject: Re: Meet next week 

Thanks! The timing works very well and they are actually two people - Lindsay 
Lewis is the Executive Director and  is . 
Hope that's okay and thank you again.  

Kind regards 

Michael 

Sent from my iPhone 

On 20 Oct 2016, at 16:03, @ec.europa.eu> 
< @ec.europa.eu> wrote: 

Good afternoon, 

Thank you for your meeting request with Christian Burgsmüller. A short 
30-minute long meeting can be organized on Friday 28 October, 2016 at 
11:00 a.m. Would that suit the agenda of your Executive Director whose 
name you did not mention in your email? Thanks. 

Ref. Ares(2016)6453929 - 16/11/2016

[All redactions are made under art. 4(1)(b)]
Ref. Ares(2016)6752366 - 02/12/2016



  
Best, 
  

  
European Commission  
Cabinet of Commissioner Cecilia MALMSTRÖM: Trade  

 

phone : +32 2 29   
facsimile: +32 2 29  
  
<image002.gif> 
European Commission 
  

  
From: Michael Quigley [ @ppionline.org]  
Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2016 9:58 AM 
To: BURGSMUELLER Christian (CAB-MALMSTROM) 
Subject: Meet next week 
  

Dear Christian 

  

The Executive Director and  of 
Progressive Policy Institute (PPI), a policy think-
tank based in Washington, D.C., will be in Brussels 
next week – Thursday 27 and Friday 28 and would 
like to ask for a 30min meeting with you. 

  

PPI’s focus is on innovation policy and a pro-trade, 
pro-growth agenda. A big priority is deepening the 
dialogue between the US-EU amid concerns that 
Congress/DC is not spending enough time and effort 
on working the relationship. And PPI is now 
strengthening our presence in Europe. 

  

Together with Georgetown University PPI is 
convening experts on economics, tech and 
competition policy from both the EU and US to help 
define a tech-neutral, non-partisan approach to 
competition policy in an effort to align it with 



innovation policy. If you have a 30min slot to meet 
we’d like to introduce PPI to you and share some 
thoughts on competition policy and innovation 
going forward. 

  

Kind regards 

  

Michael 

  
  
  
 
 
Michael Quigley 
  
Director European Office 
Progressive Policy Institute 
Brussels 
  
 +32  
www.progressivepolicy.org 
  




